CHLORIDE ( DUST CONTROL) MAMRE TOWNSHIP

it’s that time of the year again. The township is talking to the
company that did the dust control last year as far as the rate and the
time when it will be done.

This years terms and policy will be the same as last year.

Township residents should contact one of the Townboard supervisors
And let them know if you are interested in getting chioride by your
residence. You also have to let them know the footage and you have
to put flags on the edge of the gravel at the start and end of the area
that you want chloride sprayed.

You have to pay the entire cost to the Mamre Township before the
chioride can be put down. The cost this year is .77 cents per foot.
The last date to decide and get the amount paid is May 25", 2023.

If you have had chloride in the previous year, the supervisors will be
contacting you shortly to see if you are interested this year.

The supervisors to contact are any one of the following:
CURTNEY CARLSON = 599-4217 or 894-4850

JOEL JOHNSON = 760-0530 or 599-4345
PHIL LAUGHLIN = 212-0978 or 599-4573

May 10, 2023



